ニューヨーク育英学園による展覧会

「第3回トリエンナーレ自由の女神アート作文コンクール」

The Third Triennale "The Statue of Liberty Art and Essay Contest" by Japanese Children's Society Inc.

By Organizer

◆展覧会の概要・テーマ紹介等◆

ニューヨーク育英学園が主催するこのコンクールは、日本語で学び、また日本 語を学ぶ全世界の幼稚園から 高校生までを対象に、豊かな情操を育むことを目 的に、絵画と作文でその思いを表現してもらうコンクールです。

3年ごとに行われる本コンクールの第3回目となった今回のテーマは、「『ありがとう』と言いたい」。 2016年6月1日を皮切りに世界中に公募した同コンクールは、締め切りの2016年10月末までには、 応募してきた絵画と作文は、合わせて700点ほどにものぼりました。アメリカ国内はもとより、日本、ドイツ、シンガポール、スイス、ベトナムなど、様々な国からの「ありがとう」が、絵画や作文となって届いたのです。

厳正な審査の結果、グランプリ平山郁夫大賞(絵画1点、作文1点)を含む、 絵画受賞作品27点、作文受賞作品16点が選ばれました。そのすべての受賞 作品を展示いたします。どうぞ、世界中から集まった「ありがとう」を、ゆっく りとご覧下さい。

OExhibition Summary

The third Triennnale "The Statue of Liberty Art and Essay Contest" was held in 2016. That contest was first held as a part of the 2009 commemorative project of the 30th anniversary of Japanese Children's Society, and held once every three years. You can never look at children's artwork without smiling, especially when it is filled with lots of "Thank-yous". More or less 700 entries of drawing and writing on the

theme "I want to say, Thank You" were entered into the third "Statue of Liberty Art and Essay Contest" held by the Japanese Children's Society last summer. And forty-three pieces were carefully selected from the entries of the third triennale international contest.

All winning pieces have been displayed at the Consulate-General of Japan in New York for three weeks, starting on April 4th. Please come to enjoy the children's "Thank-yous" from all over the world.

問い合わせ先 - Contact Information-

トリエンナーレ自由の女神アート作文コンクール事務局

・主催: ニューヨーク育英学園

・学園長: 岡本徹(おかもととおる)

・所在地: 8 West Bayview Avenue, Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632

・電 話: (201)947-4832

・ファックス: (201)944-3680

・メール: コンクール事務局 triennale.nyikuei@gmail.com 学園代表メール info.nyikuei@gmail.com

・学園ホームページ: http://www.japaneseschool.org

<"The Statue of Liberty Art and Essay Contest" secretariat >

• Organizer: Japanese Children's Society Inc.

• School Principal: Toru Okamoto

Address: 8 West Bayview Avenue, Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632

• Phone: (201) 947-4832

• Fax: (201) 944-3680

• E-mail: triennale.nyikuei@gmail.com / info.nyikuei@gmail.com

Homepage: http://www.japaneseschool.org